
MENDON CITY NOTICE

Attention Mendon City Residents:

Enbridge and Whitaker Construction will

be working with Dominion Energy on

replacing gas lines throughout Mendon

City starting the week of October 13,

2025. No interruption of service is to

be expected; however, there will be

temporary road closures with

accessibility to local traffic.  This

work will continue as long as the

weather permits.

Phase One of this project will include

the following areas:

500 South - 125 North on 100 East Street

100 East - 5400 West on 250 South Street


